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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance: 96.4% 

Last week’s whole school attendance: 95.9%  

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 98% Well Done! 

Courtenay  94% 

Templar  97% So Close!  

Home Learning 

Please ensure that 

children are reading 

at least 4 times a 

week and it is 

recorded in there 

reading records. 

 

Spelling and maths 

homework will be 

sent home weekly. 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome back to our second half of the spring term. We have lots of 

exciting learning that I can’t wait to share with parents. 

 

In English, In English, some of the children within Courtenay Class have 

been continuing to split off into the Read Write Inc groups in order to 

develop their reading and writing further. In our English, the children have 

started a new purpose for writing. This half term, we will be looking to 

entertain our readers. We have started off by looking at different ways we 

can entertain through writing and will be beginning our learning by exploring 

poems. 
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Star of the Week  

 

Leja 

For your hard work 

and determination in 

your maths learning.  

In math, we have  been continuing our learning on length and perimeter. 

This week, the children have been understanding equivalent lengths and 

working out the perimeter of different shapes. 

 

In RE, we are going to be exploring the big question; “Why do Christians 

call the day that Jesus died Good Friday?”. The children have had the 

opportunity to look at the ‘Big Story’ and how that sets out key events in the 

build-up to Jesus’ death on the cross.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Miss Harris 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

 

We Believe….. 

 

We are stronger together 

Our school value for this half term is love. Love is a fundamental value that permeates every 

aspect of All Saints Marsh. In Active Worship this week we have considered whether God's love, 

or anyone's love for that matter, can truly be measured. As a school we want to embody this love 

in our daily interactions, showing kindness, compassion, and understanding to those around us. 

Whether through acts of service, words of encouragement, or simply lending a listening ear, we 

aim to demonstrate God's love in tangible ways. 

 

We all belong in our School Trust…. 

We're thrilled to share that this week we had a visit from a firefighter 

who spoke to the children about fire safety. It was an engaging and 

informative session where the children learned about the 

importance of fire prevention, what to do in case of a fire 

emergency, and how firefighters help keep our communities safe. 

Beyond learning about fire safety, this visit provided another 

valuable opportunity for the children to meet a professional and gain 

insight into potential careers for their future. We firmly believe that 

"you cannot be what you cannot see," and exposing our students to 

a variety of professions at a young age broadens their horizons and 

inspires them to pursue their passions and dreams. 
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In removing barriers for all…. 

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all parents who generously 

contributed to the Rags to Riches campaign once again this term. Your 

donations not only ensure that clothes go to a worthwhile cause, but they 

also play a crucial role in raising vital funds to support our children 

further. A special thank you goes to the PTFA for their hard work and 

dedication in organizing this event. Thank you for your continued support 

and generosity.  

 

In realising the possible so that all children can flourish….  

We're excited to announce that we will be hosting Learning Celebrations during the summer 

term, and we warmly invite all parents to join us. This will be a wonderful opportunity for you to 

come into the classroom and see firsthand the incredible learning experiences your children 

have been engaging in throughout the term. It will be a celebration of all things All Saints Marsh, 

showcasing the progress and achievements of our students. We'll provide more information, 

including specific dates and classes, in the coming weeks, so please stay tuned. We can't wait to 

share this special occasion with you and celebrate the remarkable journey of learning together. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2024 

26.2.24 – 28.2.24 Year 4 Residential 

4.3.24  6.3.24 7.3.24 Parent Consultations 

8.3.24 Courtenay Class Forest School 

8.3.24 PTFA Parent / Carer Day Craft 

15.3.24 Red Nose Day 

21.3.24 Cricket Engagement Day 

22.3.24 Courtenay Class Forest School 

26.3.24 PTFA Non School Uniform (details to follow) 

28.3.24 PTFA Forde Class Bake Sale 

29.3.24 – 12.5.24 Half Term  

7.3.24  World Book Day 

27.3.24 – Easter Service 1.30pm 

29.3.24 – 12.4.24 Easter Break 

30.4.24 Maths Challenge Day – Year 5 – details to follow. 

23.5.24 PTFA Courtenay Bake Sale 

24.5.24 National Child Measurements (R and Yr 6) 
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27.5.24 – 7.6.24 Half Term and Non Pupils Days  

14.6.24 PTFA Parent / Carer Craft Day 

20.6.24 PTFA Templar Bake Sale 

27.6.24 Sports Day / PFA Summer Fete 

11.7.24 Sports Day / PTFA Summer Fete (Reserve date) 

22.7.24 Leavers Assembly at St Paul’s 

24.7.24 End of Term 

FAMILY SUPPORT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:allsaints@lapsw.org
http://www.allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/allsaintsmarshLAP


 Phone: 01626 365293  Email: allsaints@lapsw.org  www.allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk             

Twitter: @ASMLAP Facebook: www.facebook.com/allsaintsmarshLAP 

All Saints Marsh C of E Academy, Osborne Street, Newton Abbot, TQ12 2DJ 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get That Job! ALL job seekers welcome. 
As part of the Refugee Employment & Enterprise Project, we understand that English may not be 

your first language. Fear not! Come in for assistance with ESOL (English for Speakers of Other 

Languages) and specialized English for Specific Purposes tailored to help you secure the job you 

desire.  
Here's what you can expect from our 'Get That Job' work seeker sessions: 

1-2-1 Support: Our dedicated 'Get That Job' team is here to guide you through the job-seeking 

process. 
CV Crafting: Learn the art of crafting an impressive CV that stands out to employers. 
Job Search: Discover effective techniques for finding job opportunities. 
Application Assistance: Get help with submitting applications and more! 
When: Every Thursday morning 
Time: 10am - 1pm 

Booking is essential to ensure you receive personalized support. Contact us in advance to reserve 

your slot 
Phone: 01626 886223 
Email: newtonabbot.library@librariesunlimited.org.uk 
Location: Newton Abbot Library, TQ12 2RJ 
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